
 

Dear Parents 

 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  

 

In Numeracy, we are going to be focusing on addition. We will be learning 
strategies of how to add 3 numbers together. We will also be using number lines to 

add and subtract from 2 digit numbers.  

 
In Literacy, the children will be writing questions using question marks. The focus 

of learning for the week will be question marks and language used in questions.  

 

In Science, the children will look be looking at the moon and the different phases of 
the moon. They will continue to look at the eight planets in the Solar System, and 

learn songs to remember the order in which they are from the sun. 

 

In PSHE, the children will be learning about healthy life style choices and how eating 
healthy food can make them feel good and positive.   

 

In IPC, the children will be learning about the 7 continents in ‘Our World’. They will 
be learning about Africa and Europe.  

 

In Art, will be linked the Science theme of ‘The Solar System’. The children will be 
creating their own space creature using different Art materials.   

 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Home Learning needs to be completed and returned back to the class 

teacher by Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 Guided reading books and comment books need to be returned to the 

class teacher Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 Please ensure your child is wearing the correct school uniform. All children 

must be wearing a school tie if they wear our white shirt, and the shirt must be 

tucked in.    

 PE kit, including trainers, should only be worn on PE days.  

 Please sign up for a Parent Meeting using the link provided if you wish to meet 

with your child’s class teacher. The meeting will be a chance for you to discuss 

the report which you will have just received, if you wish to.   

   The week ahead in Year 1 (18-03-2018) 



 Sunday 25 March: https://form.jotform.me/80504449573460 

 Wednesday 28 March: https://form.jotform.me/80542112673450 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

Yours faithfully 

Year 1 Team 

https://form.jotform.me/80504449573460
https://form.jotform.me/80542112673450

